
Submitter: Matthew  Obrian 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3838 

Working in the hospital as an RN, I see all sorts of patients who come from nursing 

homes, assisted living facilities, and adult foster homes. They are always, by far, 

treated better in adult foster homes. These adult foster homes are so helpful for the 

geriatric population here in Oregon. They allow them to get the care they need, in a 

home like environment. Unionization of adult care homes will seriously inhibit the 

adult care homes from operating at their full potential. It is not supportive to the 

operators of these care homes. I am personally worried that this bill will make these 

adult foster cares fail.  


